It’s time to begin selling spots for student parking!

Beginning Monday, July 17, all students may pick up parking paperwork in the man trap at school. All
paperwork needs to be filled out completely and brought in with payment when the spot is purchased.
The cost is $50 and exact change or checks will be accepted.

Seniors will have the first opportunity to purchase their spot. Beginning on Monday, July 24 from 9:30-
11:30 am, senior students may turn in paperwork and pay for their spot in room 134C in the finance
office in the main hallway. Once a receipt is given it is to be brought to the admin office to Mrs. Ray
who will allow the spot to be chosen and will hand out the pass.

Parking for underclassmen will be announced at a later time.

Seniors are the only students who may paint their spots and an information sheet will be included in the
parking packet.

Feel free call Mrs. Ray at 304-420-9595 or email at kdray@k12.wv.us if you have any questions.




